## ENGLISH ENTRANCE EXAM 9<sup>th</sup> GRADE

2023-24

PART 1: LISTENING & WRITING

After watching the video, write 6-10 complete sentences about giraffes. You may take notes while watching.
Notes:
Your text:

## PART 2: GRAMMAR AND VOCABULARY

## Complete with the <u>present simple</u> form of the verbs:

Elephants	_ (be) the largest land mamm	als on earth. T	hey (have)
distinctly massive bodies, la	arge ears, and long trunks.		
An elephant	(use) its trunk to pick up (	objects, produ	ce sounds, and drink
water. An elephant	(wash) itself by carrying w	ater and pour	ing it over the body
with its trunk.			
Each elephant	(have) two tusks and $\_$	(be)	either left-tusked or
right-tusked. With their hel	p, elephants (mov	e) objects,	(gather) food
and (defend) th			
When it	(not rain), an eleph	าant	(dig) holes with its
tusks to find water undergr	ound.		
I (want)	to visit Africa and see elephan	ts one day. I _	(be) very
excited to learn more abou	t the differences between the	savanna eleph	nant and the forest
elephant. However, I	(not know) v	vhen I will be a	able to go. My parents
(no	t have) a lot of money, and I $\_$	(ear	n) only a few dollars
each week.			
Don't you see (you / not / s	see) the tiny holes in the T-shi	rt?	
	(you / like) this su	ıit?	
	(Henry / treat) his	little brother	kindly?
Why	(we / not / g	jo) more often	out in nature?
	(you / no / see) ł	now tired moth	ner is? Let's help her!
Complete the sentences a	nd questions with the <u>preser</u>	<u>nt continuous</u>	form of the verbs:
Today we <b>are visitin</b>	<b>g</b> (visit) my Grandmother. My	parents	
-	sting tomatoes. My little broth	•	
	(carry) the ba		
Mommy asks,	_ Grandmother	(w	ash) the tomatoes?" I
	Grandmother, "Granny,		
	tchen, I can hear her loud void		-
(c			
"We	(make) gc	od progress!"	Dad exclaims.

Liceul International Integritas	"Be strong and of good courage." Joshua 1:6

Com	plete with one o	f the words in the box	c. The words ma	y be used more than once.

	there is	there a	re	it is	
	a dog w	aiting at the do	oor and		
barking furiously.		3			
	raining o	outside, but			still church
service today		_		ıbbath Sch	nool.
	a few bo	ooks on the tab	le.		
Choose the right wor	d.				
Mom asked if I		(could /	should / mus	st) help he	r with the dishes.
We	(mig	ht / must / cou	ıld) be careful	, so we do	on't fall.
George		(might / should	d / could) ask	for permis	ssion before using
Dad's tools.					
The envelope and pac	kage	(shc	ould / might) b	oe delivere	ed today.
what	when wh	y where	how who	which	whose
		Mom say? I co ne guy coming			he other room.
			-		acc rarriniar.
	are the forks? I can only find the spoons.  option is the correct one, the first or the second?  will the concert start?				
	ofte	en do you go b	iking?		
		, ,	•	bed it five	e minutes ago.
	wat	ch is this? It lo	oks like Tomm	ıy's.	_
Choose the correct w	ord.				
Abraham was God's fr			(he / him /	himself /	his) had complete
confidence in God. We	should not tru	ıst in	(we /	us / ours	elves / our) or in
					(you /
your / yourself) trials, a					

Liceul International Integritas	"Be strong and of good courage." Joshua 1:6
(he / him / himself / his) and	not in (you / your /
yourself).	
My friends and (I / me / mgarden to learn more about plants. I am writing take pictures of (they / the pictuers of (he / him / him camera, so (he / him / him (I / me / myself / my / min	a research paper about Bonsai trees, so I will m / their / theirs). My friend Rich is also taking self / his) favorite plants. He has a better self / his) photos are better than
Translate the following text into Romanian.	
I have many friends, but my two best friends are and their favorite pasttimes are reading and but The place where Erwin lives is a beautiful, large animals. Oliver lives in a smaller farm, because he Large farms are more expensive. Living in the coavery interesting life, full of adventure and new where to live, I would move across the street from	Iding engines. Neither of them live in the city. farm with lots of fruit trees, flowers, and his family could not buy a larger property. Funtry is not as bad as some people think. It is things to discover every day. If I could choose

Indicate whether the groups of words are verbs, nouns, pronouns, adjectives, adverbs, prepositions, or conjunctions.

OFTEN
UP
SOON
RAPIDLY
FAST
SLOWLY
HAPPILY

EAT BE FEEL JUMP INVESTIGATE READ SELL

AND SO BUT BECAUSE SINCE IF JOY INFORMATION BUTTERFLY MADRID SURPRISE BRAIN IDEA WITH
FOR
IN
ON
AT
ACROSS
OPPOSITE

MY THEY SHE THIS HIM WHO THESE OLD CLEAN INTELLIGENT SUPERFICIAL COMPLEX USEFUL INNOVATIVE

PART 3: READING COMPREHENSION

## Read the following excerpt and answer the questions:

When morning began to softly lighten the skies, Patrick looked for a safe place to sleep. He knew he dared not travel during the daylight. Glancing around, he spotted **a thicket of bracken\*** on a hillside, about twenty meters from his path. He made a bed in the thicket and thanked God for His promise of deliverance and for the safe journey. Soon he was sound asleep.

The sun was already in the western sky when Patrick woke from his sleep. He lay still and listened for about half an



\*a thicket of bracken = dense growth of ferns (desiş de ferigă)

(a) towards the place Patrick wanted to go

(c) towards the place Patrick came from

hour, hearing nothing except the babbling of the nearby river as it splashed over mossy stones. He used this time for prayer... Patrick peered down the path... He saw no one. So he sat up and devoured a small meal of bread, cheese, and salted fish...

Suddenly, Patrick heard footsteps on the path. Lying close to the ground, Patrick looked again through the bracken. It was only an old, hobbling woman with a crutch stick. Patrick sighed in relief and smiled. The old woman stopped for awhile... "Oh, my aching back," she moaned as she rubbed her lower back, "and I still have so far to walk. Ohhh." With that, she continued on, traveling in the direction from which Patrick had come. Soon she disappeared over a hill... Finally, everything was silent again. A soft rain began to fall.

Adapted from Let Me Die in Ireland

<ul><li>1. When did Patrick go to sleep?</li><li>(a) at night (b) in the evening</li></ul>		(c) in the morning	(d) at noon		
2. Where was the the (a) on the river ban			(c) exactly next to the path	(d) on a hillside	
3. When did Patrick wake up? (a) at midnight (b) in the evening (c) in the morning (d) at noor					
4. What was covered by moss? (a) stones along the path (b) bread (c) stones in the river (d) the cheese					
5. What <b>2 things</b> did Patrick do for half an hour?					
6. What health problem did the old woman have?					
7. Which direction v	was the	woman walking tow	vards?		

(b) towards Patrick